Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 9:16 AM

To: Christine Alderman; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov
Subject: RE: Glycerine 10 Fed #1

RE: Cimarex Energy * Glycerin 10 Fed Com 1 * 2RP-3407 * DOR: 11/11/2015
Christine,
Your proposal for remediation of the above referenced release is approved with the following:

Based on data presented, the area identified as S-1 was not vertically delineated for BTEX. Confirmation
samples will be required to establish that definition, and may require deeper excavation than proposed.
Confirmation samples will be required to be obtained in a manner that will show lateral definition as well.
Federal sites will require like approval from BLM. Please advise once remedial activities have been scheduled.

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: Christine Alderman [mailto:calderman@cimarex.com]

Sent: Wednesday, October 4, 2017 9:42 AM

To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; stucker@blm.gov
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Subject: Glycerine 10 Fed #1

All,

Please find the scope of work for the Glycerine location attached for your review.

Thank you,

Christine Alderman

Cimarex Energy Co.

CIMAREX

ESH Supervisor — Permian Basin
Midland TX



Cell —432.853.7059



